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At its regular meeting held on April 26, 2021, the Wilton Planning and Zoning Commission took 

the following action: 

 

 

APPROVED: 

 

REG #21386, proposed amendments to Sections 29-6.C.5.c, 29-6.A.4.f, 29-6.B.4.d, modifying text to 

the Permitted Accessory Uses to allow the extension of temporary outdoor dining and outdoor retail 

activities in Wilton Center, Design Retail Business and General Business zones during the COVID-19 

emergency, under a temporary outdoor dining permit and outdoor retail permit pursuant to 

Connecticut Special Act 21-3, until March 31, 2022. 

 

 

 

Dated this 28
th

 day of April, 2021 

Wilton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Doris Knapp, Secretary 

 


